
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

The Calabar Old Boys Association of Atlanta  

 

Founders Day “Throwback” Supper & Dance.  

CANCELLATION 

 
September 5, 2022: For immediate Release: The Calabar Old Boys 

Association of Atlanta (COBA) regrets to announce the 

cancellation of their Founders Day “Throwback” Supper & Dance 

which was scheduled for Saturday, September 10, 2022.  

 

This difficult decision was driven by our selected outdoor venue 

having been besieged by the extended periods of rain, and with a 

forecast for additional precipitation we would not have been able 

to meet our expected standards of entertainment.   

 

We hope you will consider gifting your ticket purchases to COBA 

(now 100% deductible with event cancellation), but we are 

absolutely offering refunds to anyone who requests one.  

 

Stay tuned for the details of our planned virtual Fall event.  

 

Thanks again for your continued support of COBA Atlanta as we 

support our Alma Mater. 

 

Ian Laing (For Fundraising Committee) 

Coba_atlanta@comcast.net 

Calabaratlanta.org 


